
Start of the academic year (September 2020)   
The below dates are for returning students going in to their second year at college. More information 

has been, and will continue to be, sent to all A2 students via college emails.   

   

Welcome Back Information 

Delivered virtually via email  

In light of the current local intelligence re covid-19, it is not advisable to have large gatherings of 

students in assemblies and therefore these will be recorded and delivered to you via email for you to 

watch at home. It is vital that you make time to watch this video as it will contain important 

information regarding the start of teaching and other pre-teaching sessions you will need to attend, 

as well as information about how to attend college safely.  

  

Timetables 

Monday 7th September 

You will receive notification of your timetable via your college email account.  You will also be 

notified if you are a ‘week A’ or ‘week B’ student based on the new blended learning system, and 

therefore whether you need to attend your A2 day on 9th September or 10th September. 

  

A2 Day (‘week A’ students) 

Wednesday 9th September   

You will follow your timetable for your classes as normal on this day. You do not need to attend your 

tutorial or GCSE classes on the A2 day (these will begin from 16th September).  

 

A2 Day (‘week B’ students) 

Thursday 10th September   

You will follow your timetable for your classes as normal on this day. You do not need to attend 

tutorial or GCSE classes (these will begin from 16th September).  

 

Lessons start  

Wednesday 16th September  

Lessons start, following the ‘week A/week B’ system. College begins on ‘week A’. 

  


